
 
PO BOX 227 

Oregon, MO  64473 

 
 
 
Dear South Holt Cablevision Customer, 
 
South Holt Cablevision (SHC) is proud to offer a competitive and extensive channel line-up to the 
Oregon and Forest City area at an affordable rate; however, the amount South Holt Cablevision must 
pay the television networks to obtain quality programming has increased over the past year and 
continues to escalate.   
 
This letter is to inform you about an upcoming adjustment to your monthly subscription. Effective 
March 1, 2013 customers will notice a slight increase of $3.00 in the monthly cost for basic service.  
 
EXCITING NEWS….. As of this notice, SHC is in the process of expanding its High Definition channel 
line-up to include some of the most popular programming such as ESPN, ESPN2, Fox Sports and NBC. 
More details will follow within the next few months. 
 
SHC values its customers and will maintain its high standards of excellent customer service 
encompassing a wide variety of quality programming choices. Thank you for selecting SHC for your 
entertainment needs. Please contact us at 660.446.2900 with any questions regarding the content of this 
notice.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wendy Ottman 
Asst. General Manager  


